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Opening for Staff Representative on
Governance Board

The Chancellor's Staff Advisory Council (CSAC) is seeking names of staff members
interested in serving on the Student Resource Building (SRB) Governance Board.
One staff representative position is currently open.

The SRB Governance Board reports to Michael Young, vice chancellor for student
affairs. The board addresses policies regarding the SRB's purpose, image, facilities
maintenance and community areas. The board has authority over operations and
development of the building in respect to any matters involving policy, and approves
the annual SRB Facilities Management Budget.

The term of appointment is two years, and the board meets the first Friday of every
month.

Any staff members interested in serving are asked to send a short statement,
including their names, current position and any relevant information to Rick Van
Hoorn at rick.vanhoorn@essr.ucsb.edu.

About UC Santa Barbara

The University of California, Santa Barbara is a leading research institution that also
provides a comprehensive liberal arts learning experience. Our academic community
of faculty, students, and staff is characterized by a culture of interdisciplinary
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collaboration that is responsive to the needs of our multicultural and global society.
All of this takes place within a living and learning environment like no other, as we
draw inspiration from the beauty and resources of our extraordinary location at the
edge of the Pacific Ocean.



